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Tuesday 21st January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

RE: Pitshanger High Street walking trip 

Year 5 will be visiting Pitshanger High Street on Wednesday 12th February 2025 as part of their 
History topic on the local area of Ealing. They will be focusing on how the high street has 
changed over time. We will be leaving school at 1.15pm and returning before home time. As this 
is a local walk, the usual consent for trips from school is not required. 

On the day of the walk, please ensure that your child comes to school in the correct school 
uniform and an appropriate warm coat as we will be walking. If the weather is particularly cold, 
please remember to bring a hat, scarf and gloves.  

Due to the nature of the walk, parents/carers are needed in order for the experience to be a 
success. If more than three parents express an interest in volunteering, names will be chosen at 
random. Please let me know if you wish to join us by completing the google form here by Friday 
24th January, 2025 

Yours sincerely, and thank you for your continuous support.  

Mrs Dharsani 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 

https://forms.gle/jJqDsSvCbmLgyPjb7

